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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY
MEETING

March 11, 2024

. Pursuant to notice, a special meeting of the Maine Turnpike Authority was held at 4 p.m.

on March 11, 2024.
The following were present via zoom:

Daniel Wathen, Chair

Michael Cianchette, Vice Chair
Thomas Zuke, Member

Bruce Van Note, Member Ex-Officio

. The meeting consisted of discussion with staff on the advisability of purchasing the

majority of the Hebert property in Gorham, Maine, as opposed to the corridor needed for
the Gorham Connector itself, and its property’s potential use for wetland mitigation and/or
a trail system. The consensus of those board members present was that the property should
be purchased if it could be obtained at a reasonable price, and a purchase and sale entered
into if possible, subject to ratification at the board’s next regular meeting.

Adjourned at 5:30 A.M.
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